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In the context of a litigation procedure opened before the Autorité, Sony offers 

commitments to make its licensing policy more transparent to third parties 

wishing to manufacture and market compatible controllers with the Playstation 

4 on the French market.

The Autorité submits them for public consultation until 23 December 2019.


